

June 3, 2021

Paul Padda 4560 S. Decatur Blvd., Ste 300 Las Vegas, NV 89103

Dear Paul:

We would like to acknowledge receipt of your generous donation in the amount of \$80,000 (and for raising an additional \$20,000) for the *inaugural* Community Justice Fellowship at Legal Aid Center of Southern Nevada. This innovative fellowship has allowed Wesley to transfer from Project to Project and hone his skills in various areas of law.

We are appreciative of all you do for us and for enabling another Access to Justice fellow learn more about this important work we nurture and support. Our next fellow, Widad Diab, begins her fellowship on August 24th. We are looking forward to mentoring Widad and watching her learn, grow, and impact the world!

Thanks again for creating this fellowship.

Sincerely,

Barbara Buckley
Executive Director

Legal Aid Center of Southern Nevada, Inc. is a 501 (c) (3) organization and your contribution may qualify as a federally recognized tax deduction.

No goods or services were provided by the organization in exchange for your contribution.

P.S. And mank you be lunch-looking brund to our event and nothing with you en it!